
IPRO 314: Final Report 

 

 

 All semester objectives were met and fulfilled. A final product, a complete 

working replica of the first artificial kidney, was presented to the Museum of Science and 

Industry on April 21, 2006. In addition to the replica schematics for future reference were 

also presented. As such, the project is deemed a success with the satisfaction of the client. 

 

*A second replica will be completed prior to the beginning of the fall 2006 semester and 

will be the presented to the Biomedical Engineering Department at the Illinois Institute of 

Technology. 


